MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO
OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P.O. BOX 1118 SAMN JUAM, P. B,
s

Mpy 8, 1923,

Rt. Hev. Manoel Ferrando,
Box 776,
Ponce, P. H.

Dear Blehop Ferrendo;

I hope to be £ble to get off to Sando Domingo on liondey
0f next week, in which cese I would not Le sble to see Fyou
again before your return fo the States. Would it be too in-
mnovenlent for youto come over end pey us e visit this vweek,
gey on Thursdey Friday, which wounld ensbtle you to rseturn to
Ponce on Ssaturdey if jou so wished? Thus you £nd I wculd heve
en opportunity to talk over the (uebrads Limon situstion egain
before you lesve. Ly friend d4id not come over from St. Thomes
s I expected.

I have called up the 3&l timore line sagein to-day end they
expaect to ba &ble to give me definite informetion Bbout the
boat for Tempa on 3cturdey the 12th, but they expget it will
not be leter then the 20th that they will seil. I still have
the reservetion for you on the Zen Lorenzo, seiling on the
17th, If you come-over don't bether to telegrsph, but simply
come ug you will be welcome. WWith 81l best wiches, bellieve me,

Very sincerely yours,
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